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Inuvik, NT 
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Eli Nasogaluak 
Environmental Assessment Coordinator 
Environmental Impact Review Board 
204-107 Mackenzie Road 
P.O. Box 2121, Inuvik, NT  X0E 0T0 
eirb@jointsec.nt.ca 
 
 
 
October 5, 2012        [VIA EMAIL] 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Nasogaluak:  
 
Re: Final Report of Hydrotechnical Report for Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway	
  
 
The following final report is being submitted to the Environmental Impact Review Board during their 
consideration of the Inuvik to Tuktoyaktuk Highway Project: 
 
144901635_KAVIK-STANTEC_ITH_Hydrotechnical_Report_Final_Report_combined.pdf 
 
Due to the size of the files, a copy of the report have been made available to you at the following ftp site: 
 
Automatic ftp site link: ftp://s1014103225:8970822@ftptmp.stantec.com 
 	
  
Paste the link into Windows Explorer (not Internet Explorer) and open it. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Walter Orr 
Senior Civil Engineer, Stantec Consulting Ltd. 
for KAVIK-STANTEC Inc. 
walter.orr@stantec.com  
 
cc. Jim Stevens, DOT 
 
 


